
From: Vicky Aston [mailto:Vicky.Aston@sportengland.org]  

Sent: 20 October 2017 09:14 
To: 'ldfprogrammeofficer@tiscali.co.uk' 

Subject: LB Merton - Estates Local Plan 
 
Dear Planning Policy Team, 
  
Thank you for consulting Sport England on the Main Modifications to the above policy 
document.    Sport England has no comments to make on the proposed changes and looks 
forward to working with the Council and the Applicant on how the new development can 
help meet the sport and physical activity needs arising from this development.   
  
Regards 
  
Vicky 
  

Vicky Aston  
Planning Manager 

T: 020 7273 1912 
E: Vicky.Aston@sportengland.org 
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